
 
 
 
Beginning in 2024, across all lines of St. Luke’s 
Health Plan business, covered services provided 
within the First Choice Health (FCH) and First 
Health (FH) networks will be covered at the in-
network benefit level–the same as care provided 
within the St. Luke’s Health Partners Network. As 
long as services rendered are covered services, 
meaning they do not require a prior authorization, 
members have access to FCH/FH providers in 
2024 as in-network.  
 
Members can seek covered services from any 
provider they choose. To receive the highest level 
of medical benefit coverage, members must receive 
care from an in-network or wrap network provider.  
 
Members can scan the QR code on their 2024 ID 
card or go to the Find a Doctor tool on the Health 
Plan website.  
 
Coverage Area: When receiving care within the 20 
counties, members will utilize St. Luke’s Health Partners. 
When traveling or receiving care (emergent and non-
emergent care) out of the 20-county service area, FCH 
and FH will be at the in-network benefit level. 
 
Out-of-Network Care: In the event that a service is not 
available in network, St. Luke's Health Plan will review 
requests submitted through our waiver process to 
determine if approved at in-network benefit level. 
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